
Walker Township Recreation Board 
Phone: 717-535-5251 

9698 William Penn Hwy 

Thompsontown, PA 17094-9772 

July 8, 2020 

Meeting Minutes 
 

 

     The Walker Township Recreation Board met on Wednesday, July 8, 2020 at the Walker 

Township Municipal Building. Present: Martin Dreibelbis, Paul Baker, Perry Shellenberger, 

Nancy Baillie and Tiffany Lehman. Absent: None. Paul called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

Visitors: None. 

The minutes of the June 10, 2020 meeting were approved as presented. 

The treasurer’s report - As of June 30, 2020, the treasurer reported the following: Income: $7.73 

(interest), $30 (BPW), $1,195.52 (State Police Fines) and Expenses:  $10.74 (incorrect pmt), 

$598.53 (fertilizer).  

Old Business: The parts for the Kitchen sink arrived today. A work detail was held on June 27 – 

work was done on the trail and the flower box by 4 people. The new swings and chains have 

been installed. 

New Business: The water system was charged and a water sample taken on June 11, 2020. The 

rest rooms were cleaned and are open. Marty contacted Kaci Blessing about the Port Royal 

soccer season. As of now, there is no information as to whether there will be a season due to 

COVID-19. 

Field Use Requests: By motion of Perry, seconded by Marty and carried it was resolved to 

approve the Tuscarora Arrowheads request for field 1 from June 10, 2020 to Sept. 3, 2020 

By motion of Marty, seconded by Perry and carried it was resolved to approve the Tuscarora 

Arrowheads request to hold a tournament on July 11 and 12, 2020. 

By motion of Perry, seconded by Tiffany and carried it was resolved to approve the Miller’s 

request to hold the annual “Harper’s Tournament” on Sept. 26, 2020.          

     

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm. 

 

NEXT MEETING: August 12, 2020 7:00 pm 

 

To Do List: Walker Park:     

                  Mexico: overseed field. 

 
 

 


